Wellington at Preston Meadows Homeowners Association, Inc.
Guidelines for Religious Displays
On Entry Doors or Door Frames
Effective June 17, 2011

The association, in accordance with State law, will permit owners to display religious items
exclusively on the entry to the owners’ dwelling, specifically the entry door or door frame,
however:

An owner may not exploit this law to use a material or color for an entry door that is prohibited
by the association’s governing documents.

The display of a religious item(s) may not exceed a total of 25 square inches
The association may prohibit the display of religious items if it/they:
e display obviously offensive language or graphics
¢ violate deed restrictions that do not conflict with this statute
e is/are in a location other than the entry door or frame
The association will not permit religious items to be displayed that pose any threat to public
safety or health.

Approved at Board Meeting on December 5, 2011.
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